
 
Morning Humor 
Three Engineering students at a prestigious university were 
sharing a can of "one-calorie" diet cola. After pouring it equally 
into three cups one of them drank his. Then the second drank 
hers.  The third Engineer just stared at the cup suspiciously. "I 
wonder who got the calorie?" 
 
Terry slammed his cards on the table and left the game in a huff. 
"Boy," said another player disgustingly, "I really hate playing 
cards with a bad loser."  "He isn't very pleasant," another player 
said, raking in the chips, "but it's better than playing with a good 
winner." 
 
Father: How did you do in your exams today, Little Johnny? 
Little Johnny: I did what George Washington did. 
Father: What was that? 
Little Johnny: I went down in history. 
 
Husband: "I want to tattoo your name on me. What do you think, 
shall I do it on my arm or neck?" 
Wife: "How about on your will?" 
 
Classmates at college were lamenting the cost of long distance 
phone service and debating the relative advantages of AT&T, 
MCI, and Sprint.  "I've found CTC to be the cheapest plan 
around," offered one.  "CTC? Who are they?"  "You know," he 
responded. "Call Them Collect." 
 
The teacher asked her students, “Who can tell me what the ruler 
of Russia was called?”  “Czar,” the class replied in unison. 
“Correct. And what was his wife called?”  “Czarina,” the class 
replied.  “Good! And what were his children called?”  A timid 
voice piped up, “Czardines?” 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Reiber’s lost his mind?  Not quite.  Coming up tomorrow is 
an event that you should at least be reminded of.  Monday 
Jan 11 from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm the PNW District has put 
together a candidates forum for the Trustees election to be 
held at the next International Convention in Salt Lake City.  
Two of the folks involved are members I’ve known a long 
time and I highly respect.  Conducting the forum will be 
Sylvester Neal, Past International President and a man who 
when he was District Governor spent some quality time in 
Division 9.  One of the four candidates in the forum is 
Roger Bell one our distinguished past Governors.  If you 
have had any involvement about the division or district, 
you have probably met Roger.  I hope our delegates to the 
Salt Lake Convention will support him.  At this point I 
expect the Convention will be virtual which while being a 
pain in the posterior does cut the expenses greatly. 
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Suddenly, a tiny yet b 

 

eautiful fairy appeared on their table.  

She said, 'For being such an 

exemplary married couple and for 

being to each other for all this 

time, I will grant you each a wish.'  

 

The wife answered, 'Oh, I want 
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This is the poster circulating for the event.  Hop on You 
Tube and look for PNW Kiwanis TV. 
 
Also be watching for information on our mid-winter 
conference upcoming February 26 – 28.  It too will be virtual 
and usually is interesting with classes on important 
Kiwanis topics.  I’ll see you have information as we get 
close to the event. 
 
 

 

 
                           Meeting Schedule 

 
Meetings will be by Zoom.  Watch for Rick Jone’s 

email on how to connect.  Our next meeting will be 
Jan 19th. 

 
 
 

Do we want to look over our normal projects and see if we 
want to submit one as a Signature Project.  We have until 
Jan 31st to put it together.  In the past we have submitted 
The Bite and Christmas at the End of the Road.  We didn’t 
win in the District but we were invited to demonstrate the 
projects at the District Convention and the Governor 
Melanie Bozak came to visit our Christmas event. 
 
 
Amazing!!!  Check out the Builder Magazine.  The District is 
organizing an online auction to raise funds for Outreach 
and for District events.  We might learn something to make 
our auction better.  They are also soliciting auction items. 
 
 
One last bit of humor 
 
A property manager of single-family residence was 
showing a unit to prospective tenants and asking the usual 
questions. "Professionally employed?" he asked.  "We're a 
military family," the wife answered.   
"Children?" 
"Oh, yes, ages nine and twelve," she answered proudly. 
"Animals?" 
"Oh, no," she said earnestly. "They're very well behaved." 
 

 


